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Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners; Sammy, 
Zakk, Kyla, Lachlan, Cooper and Skye.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Book Week/Dress up Parade              
We will hold our book week parade next Thursday 27th 
August at 2.15pm.  The children can wear anything to 
do with books or book characters, so please start 
thinking about these. Please make sure your child wears 
sensible shoes and their clothing is appropriate to wear 
for the whole day for other learning activities. 
 
 

Millthorpe CWA Day this Friday 
 

The whole school will be attending    the 
CWA International Country of Study Day at 
Millthorpe this Friday. 
Could parents please take their children to 
Millthorpe Public School instead of Spring Terrace by 
9.15am for 9.30am start. The children will be given 
Morning Tea then transported by Cook’s Bus Service 
back to school for the normal school routine. 
Please sign the attached permission note and return it 
by this Thursday 20th August. 
 

Remember: no swimming on this Friday. 
 

Next OSSA Choir Rehearsal date: 
This Friday 21 August: 1.30-3pm at the Conservatorium. 
 
Primary Excursion 
This year the Primary excursion will be to Lake 
Burrendong Sport and Recreation Centre. It will take 
place in the last week of school December 14th to 16th. 
The cost will be approximately $150 per students which 
will cover bus travel, accommodation and meals. 
As well as being great fun this is a fantastic opportunity 
for students to learn to become independent in a safe 
environment. 
Please keep these dates in mind when planning to go 
away for Christmas etc. as we hope that all students can 
attend. 
If you have any questions regarding the excursion 
please speak to Mr Scott. 
 
 
School Swimming 
We had a great first day of swimming lessons last Friday 
and we are looking forward to continuing in the coming 
weeks. 
Thank you to all parents for being on time to pick up 
your children as this saves them sitting around getting 
cold.  
There is no swimming this Friday as we have CWA. 
Swimming resumes on Friday 28th August. 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2015 
Spring Into School: Next Tues 25 August 
No Swimming: Friday 21 Aug 
CWA Millthorpe: Friday 21 Aug 
Assembly/Book Week: Thurs 27 Aug 
 
 
 

        No Canteen Friday 21 August       
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Parents can learn: 

• Acknowledging each child as an individual 

• Power of focusing on what children are doing 
well 

• Help their children have better relationships 
with themselves and others 

Where and When: Interrelate 108 McLachlan St, 
Orange from 5.30-8.30pm 

Cost: $25.00 ($15.00 concession) 

                          ------------------------ 

2015/2016 ORANGE JUNIOR CRICKET 

COMPETITIONS 

Waratahs Sign On Day, Sunday 30th August 2015, 

10:00am to 1:00pm at the Waratahs Sports Club 

For further info please see the board in the school foyer 

------------ 
Cavaliers Cricket Club: will be holding a general  

sign-on day for all players interested in joining Orange’s  

most progressive cricket club in 2015/2016 – 

When -   Sunday, 30th August 2015  

Times -  2pm – 5pm 

Where -   Cutcliffe Oval Cricket Nets 

 (Frost Street near Calare Public School) 

Please see the school info board in the foyer for further 
details 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget: 
 

 

 

 

  
 

• Book week/costumes 
 

 
  

 


